Joshua Howe

Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 12:43 PM

To: Saunders, Cathy < csaunder@london.ca>

Subject: 172 central - demolition would be a tragedy.

Hi!

A concerned resident of London here. I just wanted to let city hall know that I whole heartedly support the designation of 172 Central as a heritage property and passionately oppose its demolition.

Please do what is right for London. It will be greatly appreciated in the long term and London should always be proactively working to respect important spaces such as this. I hope a solution is worked out to keep this space in tact, with all my heart.

Yours truly,

Joshua

_.

Joshua Howe